
City of Long Prairie 
6:00 p.m., Wednesday April 27th, 2022 

Special City Council Meeting Held Via-Teleconference 
 

The Long Prairie City Council met by phone at City Hall, 6:00 pm, on Wednesday April 
27 th, 2022, Mayor Dixon called the meeting to order with the following present by phone or 
at City Hall:  Council members, Bob Klick, Lilah Gripne, David Wright, and City 
Administrator Ted Gray. Council member Datrick Mitchell was absent. Others present were 
Officer Trevor Larson, Officer Ryan Hanson, Officer Doug Rakow, and Office Ethan Wise  

Council member Gripne motioned Klick seconded to approve the agenda for the special 
meeting. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
(New Business) 
The city council reviewed the presented schedule for the Long Prairie Police Department. The 
schedule had been revised due to the upcoming retirement of Chief Duane Breiter. The schedule 
would change the shifts for the police officers to a 12-hour rotation. This would continue to 
provide 24-hour coverage by the Long Prairie Police Department. The council had no concerns 
with the change in schedule. There will be an update on the schedule provided at the May 16th 
council meeting.  
 
Administrator Gray presented to the council the hiring process for the Long Prairie Police Chief. 
The council was to review the applications provided and make a list of the applicants to be 
interviewed. These lists would be due back to the city administrator by the May 2nd council 
meeting.   
 
After no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.  
 
________________________________  _____________________________ 
Ted Gray, City Administrator    Jodi Dixon, Mayor  


